
 

 To promote a love of learning in a safe and caring  

environment that encourages the pursuit of excellence 

Bradfordville Public School 

 

The Hunting Horn 
 

Term 4 Week 5 

12 November 2020 

10-30 Hampden Street, Goulburn, NSW, 2580   Ph: 02 4821 4936    

www.bradfordvi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been busy this term learning 

about the non-fiction section in our library. 

We have been reading a variety of              

non-fiction books for enjoyment, and also 

for research.  A highlight in the library this 

term was our Book Character Parade in 

week 2. Thank you to all our parents,           

caregivers and students for your                   

participation and enthusiasm.  

This week the overdue notes will be given 

out to students. Please remind your            

children to look for these books at home.   

It would be wonderful to have our library 

books returned by Week 8 this term. 

Braddy Bookshop will be held Wednesday, 

18 November. If any students have a star 

reader voucher they may come to the shop 

and choose a book. Students who have 

earned a star reader voucher through the 

library loyalty program, Mrs Taylor will 

have their voucher to give to them on the 

day. This should be an exciting event! 

Happy Reading! 

Mrs Taylor 

From Mr Darcey 

Yesterday our school stopped at 11am to            

commemorate the end of the first world war 

and remember those that have died in the line 

of duty.  Thank you everyone for showing your 

respect so beautifully. 

Lest We Forget  

The NSW Department have announced that we 

are able to run end of year Presentation           

Assemblies with a number of COVID safe                 

restrictions. Due to these restrictions, we will 

not be holding an Evening of Excellence                 

assembly this year and our annual presentation 

day will now be called our Celebrating                 

Excellence Assembly. We will be holding a K-2 

and a 3-6 Celebrating Excellence Assembly.   

K-2 at 9:30am and 3-6 at 12pm on Thursday 

10th December, 2020. Due to the square meter                

restrictions, we will be inviting parents/carers of 

those students receiving an award to the actual 

assembly. We will be recording both assemblies 

for those parents/carers that are not able to   

attend live.  We will be sending invites from 

Tuesday 24th November so please make sure 

you are checking your letter box.  On Friday 

11th December (the day after Celebrating                          

Excellence), we will be holding a 2021 Leaders 

Induction Ceremony for those students that 

are elected 2021 School Captains,                          

Vice-Captains, Prefects, Sports Captains and 

Sports Vice Captains. Again, those parents/

carers that have  a child involved in this will       

receive an invitation in the mail. We will be         

recording the Induction Ceremony for those 

that are unable to make it. Year 5 and 6               

received their invitations for the Year 6        

Farewell earlier this week. I ask that parents 

please make sure they carefully read the                

invitation instructions as again, we run our Year 

6 Farewell under a number of COVID safe           

restrictions. 

I am so glad that we are able to run our end of 

year celebrations, albeit somewhat differently 

this year. I apologise that we are not able to 

have everyone come up to the school and                    

celebrate as an entire school community but 

2020 has certainly been the year of compromise 

and resilience.  Bede Darcey  

BOOK CLUB     

ORDERS DUE 

BACK  TO THE 

SCHOOL OFFICE 

BY                          

FRIDAY 27             

NOVEMBER  



A Heads Up... 

We know that the end of term four is a very busy time. Below is the organisation of the last two 

weeks of the school year for you to put in your calendars. 

2021 

  Mon Tues Wed Th Fri 

WK  

9 

7/12 8/12 

Year 6 Fun Day 

to Jamberoo  

 

9/12 

 

 10/12 

Celebrating Excellence 

Assemblies  

K-2 @ 9:30am 

3-6 @ 12pm 

(invitees only) 

 

11/12 

Induction Assembly 

2021 Leaders, Sports 

House Leaders & SRC 

12pm 

(invitees only)  

 

WK  

10 

14/12 

Year                            

6 Farewell  

15/12 16/12 

Last Day for Kids 

    

Wk 1 25/1 

 

26/1  

Australia Day 

Public Holiday  

27/1 

Staff Development 

Day 

 

28/1 

Staff                         

Development Day 

Uniform Shop 

Open 9am  - 12pm 

 

29/1 

Yrs 1-6 Day 1 

Kindy Best Start 

Uniform Shop Open 

9:00am - 2pm                      

(No Canteen)  

Wk 2 1/2 

Kindy Best  Start  

2/2 

Kindy Best  Start 

Canteen Opens   

3/2 

Kindy 2021 Official  

first day!  

4/2 5/2 
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 PRE ORDER YOUR 2021 UNIFORM 

THE UNIFORM SHOP WILL BE OPEN THURSDAY 28 JANUARY FROM 9AM - 12PM  

AND FRIDAY 29 JANUARY 9AM - 2PM 

THE CANTEEN WILL BE OPEN FOR LUNCH ORDERS FROM TUESDAY 2 FEBRUARY 2021 



 

 

BPS  

YARNING CIRCLE  

OPENING 



 


